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Reference: 5.2018.123.1 

Contact: ROB WALLIS 

Telephone: (03) 5755 0555 

 

Thursday, 27 September 2018 

 

MENS SHED - ALPINE HEALTH 

BY EMAIL: secretary@mountbeautymensshed.org.au  

 

Dear Ian, 

 

APPLICATION NO: 5.2018.123.1 

PROPOSAL:  EXTENSION TO AN EXISTING BUILDING (PLACE 

OF ASSEMBLY) 

ADDRESS: LOT: 22 PRT: Y PS: 412324  

EMBANKMENT DRIVE MOUNT BEAUTY 3699 

 

Council is pleased to inform you that your application has been approved and we have 

decided to grant a Planning Permit. Planning Permit 5.2018.123.1 is attached. 

 

The Planning Permit has been issued with conditions; please ensure that you comply 

with these conditions in undertaking the development.   

 

Please also note the expiry date of the planning permit. If you require additional time 

you may seek an extension to the planning permit. However, you should note that 

Council does not remind you of the expiry and an extension is not granted 

automatically, each extension request is considered on its merits against the provisions 

of the Alpine Planning Scheme at the time of the request.    

 

We wish you well in undertaking your development and if we can be of any further 

assistance please do not hesitate to contact ROB WALLIS on (03) 5755 0555.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

ROB WALLIS 

Statutory Planner 

Planning & Amenity 
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